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I support the submission of the Gunaikurnai Land and Water Aboriginal
Corporation, Bunurong Land Council and the Bass Coast South Gippsland
Reconciliation Group concerning the renaming of the McMilland
electorate.
The name "Bunjileene-Purrine" would serve to recognize the long history
of indigenous habitation of the region as well as redressing the 
Europo-centric imbalance in the naming of Australian federal
electorates.

Eric Mainard




